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The glue traps are very harmful to unintended victims. These include small reptiles , bats etc.
Although warnings appear on the products these are not easily understood by many users or are
ignored. The best solution is ceasing the sale of these products. A bird or animal caught in these
devices are trapped and die a slow and painful death.Jennifer Medway
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